Parent Update
March 15, 2022
Dear Dobbs Ferry Parents and Community,
Greetings on this beautiful day!
It looks like spring will join us this week after a surprising March snowfall over the weekend just as we set the clocks forward. Outside my windows here on the MS/HS campus, I can see the custodial staff setting up the chairs outside so that students can congregate for lunch and classes. This is always a welcome sight!
Please note the following:
Springhurst
Surveillance testing is canceled this Wednesday, 3/16, and next Wednesday, 3/23, for Springhurst due to the before-lunch dismissal.  Two boxes of test kits are being sent home with eligible students who are enrolled in the testing program. We ask that you use one test each week in lieu of the in-school testing and report any positive results using the  2021-2022 COVID-19 Reporting portal as soon as possible. Our COVID-19 Coordinator, Andrew Klaich will be in touch with you with protocols that will apply to your child in the case of a positive test.
Middle School/High School
Surveillance testing will proceed as usual tomorrow, Wednesday, 3/16. Middle school and high school students will not be sent home with test kits since testing will be completed on campus.
We are happy to report that our COVID-19 numbers remain very low.
Springhurst
2 students positive
0 staff positive
Middle School
1 student positive
1 staff positive
High School
0 students positive
0 staff positive
[bookmark: _GoBack]Enjoy this beautiful day!
Sincerely,

Lisa Brady, Ed.D.
Superintendent

